DO/no. g 2/CMO/2021
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SHIVRA] SINGH CHOUHAN
CHIEF MINISTER
MADHYA PRADESH

Dear Shri Kaushik Shah,

| extend my heartfelt gratitude to you for donalting One hundred and fifty
oxygen Concentrator to the Department of Health, Govern;nent of Madhya
Pradesh. Your contribution has strengthed the State’s capacity to manage the
ongoing COVID-19 pandemic and has provided timely relief for many Covid-19

infected patients.

At this time when the country is facing a surge in Covid-19 cases, your
organization has risen to the occasion and has provided timely assistance in
our fight against the pandemic. | hope you will continue to extend a helping

hand to alliviating miseries in the future also.

Once again, | thank you for your act of kindness and wish you a healthy

and prosperous life.

With Warm Regards,

Your's Sincerely

(Shivrmog a’n)

Shri Kaushik Shah,

Director, Hemant Surgical Industries Ltd.
502, 5th Floor, Ecstacy Business Park,
J.S.D. Road, Mulund West, |
Mumbai - 400080

Ph. No. +91 9619484153
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